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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson

Sent: Monday, February 13, 2017 7:51 AM

To: citycouncil

Cc: Nadia Khan

Subject: Fw: Orr Block - Rezoning Vote (for City Councilors)

From: Caryn Slotsky «

Sent: Sunday, February 12, 2017 3:22 PM

To: David A. Olson

Subject: Orr Block - Rezoning Vote (for City Councilors)

To all City Councilors,

| wrote a couple of months ago to request that the Councilors vote against rezoning the Orr Block. | am writing again because | think
that all people who are against the land being rezoned are being accused of being against all development and | don’t think that
accurately reflects many people’s view. | am not against all development but feel strongly that a building taller than three or four
stories is not appropriate for that parcel of land. Please do not rezone that block.

I also hope that the City is doing its best to work with the MBTA and commuter rail company to not further reduce the number of
trains that stop in Newtonville.

Thank you.

Caryn Slotsky
Fessenden Street, Newtonville



